
 

 

 

 

JULY MEETING 
 

• The WF meeting was called to order at 12:00 p.m. by Vice President Nate Smallwood.  There 
were 11 members in attendance. 

• The Treasury Report given by David Klien. 

• Members inquired about Victor Madison.  He did not attend the meeting due to health issues. 

• The meeting was Adjourned, and hotdogs were cooked on the grill. 
 

FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 
I am sorry I could not attend the July meeting.  I had an accident that resulted in a head injury 
which put me in the hospital.  I will reply with details by email. 
 
I have realized that I have taken on too many duties for the club including Newsletter Editor, Web 
Master, and Presidential duties.  This has resulted in a lack of attention to these responsibilities.  I 
am therefore requesting a volunteer to assume the responsibility for Newsletter Editor to develop 
the quarterly newsletter. 
 
Please let me know if you are interested.  Send replies or questions to me at 
vemadison@yahoo.com or call me at 410-530-1448. 
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LOCAL EVENTS 
 

We wanted to let you know about an upcoming Fun Fly and Swap Meet at the Hanover RC Club 
located in Mechanicsville, Virginia.  

 

 
 
  



AT THE FIELD 
 
Early morning flying with Nate Smallwood. 
 

 
 
July 27,2024:  Nice day for flying. 
 

 


